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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2008 2:07 PM
To: 'rajan goswamy'
Subject: RE: 4276 MCARTHUR BLVD, OAKLAND, CA

Mr. Goswamy,

ConocoPhillps submitted a Draft Corrective Action Plan for 4276 MacArthur Boulevard today.  It should be available for review on the Alameda County Environmental Health website within two days.

Regards,

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: rajan goswamy [mailto:rajgoswamy@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Sunday, April 27, 2008 10:25 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 4276 MCARTHUR BLVD, OAKLAND, CA

Dear Mr Wickham,

How are you?  It's been a while since i emailed you last time and I wanted to thankyou as well for you support till now. I wanted to ask whether ConocoPhillips has already  submitted the CAP or not. Please let me know as I am still waiting for my bank to fund the escrow which they can not do wothout the CAP in place and the deadline for my contract is May 28, 2008.

So, I will be looking forward for your answer. 

Thankyou for all your help.

Warm regards,

Raj Goswamy

file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/LOP/Caseworker%20Electronic%20Files/RO0409%20CORRES%202008-04-29.txt5/1/2008 10:44:01 AM


	Local Disk
	file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/LOP/Caseworker%20Electronic%20Files/RO0409%20CORRES%202008-04-29.txt


